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TRAFFIC FATALITY 
(Vehicle vs. Bicyclist) 

 
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a traffic crash fatality 
involving a vehicle and a bicyclist. 
 
On Friday, May 9, 2008 at approximately 3:30pm, Dalton Loar, 17, a Lighthouse 
Point resident, was operating a green 2007 Jeep west on E Commercial Blvd in 
the right turn lane approaching US1.  After stopping at the intersection, Loar 
made a right turn on red to travel north onto North Federal Hwy when a bicyclist 
entered the north right through lane into the path of Loar.  Loar struck the 
bicyclist who was identified as Jacqueline Hoggard, 56, a Miami resident.  
Hoggard was neither at a crosswalk nor wearing a bicycle helmet.  
 
Hoggard was rushed to Broward General Medical Center where she was listed in 
critical condition.  On Saturday, May 10, 2008 at 10:45am, Hoggard was 
pronounced dead.                                   
  
Anyone with information regarding this fatality is encouraged to contact Traffic 
Homicide Investigator Cheri Creque at 954-828-5825. 
 

 


